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Testimony: 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have lived in the greater Portland since 2014 and visited the area for years prior. I love our area’s dual commitments to
sustainable cycling culture and to nature conservation. One glaring gap in the otherwise stellar work that Metro has done
is the dearth of off-road cycling within 1 hour of the city. The project in the Tualatin mountains is good start in rectifying
this situation.  
Please consider the resident to be in strong support of mountain bike access and improvements here and in future or past
projects.  
 
Sincerely, 
James Chung 
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